
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 21 March  

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

The Photography Department have been offered a fantastic opportunity by the Royal Leamington 
Photographic Society to attend a talk given by the world-famous photographer, Rankin. It will take 
place on Tuesday 29 April at the Royal Spa Centre Studio starting at 7pm and ending around 9.30pm. 
This will no doubt be an inspiring and invaluable insight into the world of Photography and one that 
will support the students work as they start their main Component 1 coursework projects. 

As this is a private event, that we have been given tickets for, I am proposing to meet the students at 
the venue, and I will remain with them until the talk is completed. They will need to make their own 
way there and arrangements to be picked up. There is no cost for the tickets as the society has very 
kindly complemented these.  

The arrangements will be; 

• 6.30 – Meet students outside the Royal Spa Centre 
• 7.00 – Talk from Rankin in the studio space 
• 9.30 – Collection from the front of the Royal Spa Centre 

If this is something you would like your child  to be involved in please can you confirm with a return 
email to cmuddyman@northleamington.co.uk  to confirm your consent for their attendance. 

I look forward to hearing from you and please get in touch if you have any further questions. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Muddyman 
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